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  Fund-Raising Committee
National Federation of the Blind of Florida

Marion Gwizdala, M.S., Chairman



Every year the National Federation of the Blind of Florida hosts the largest convention of the blind in the State of Florida.  This year, more than 300 delegates from around the state will gather at the Embassy Suites in Boca Raton over the Memorial Day Weekend (May 28-30, 2005) to celebrate their successes, learn of current advances, and plan future projects.  In addition to blind consumers, participants include local, state and federal legislators, Agency Directors, and those interested in proactive advancement of blindness-related issues.  This convention is the collective voice of Florida's blind consumers! 


On Saturday evening, after a day of small group seminars, conventioneers will come together at a gathering in reception.  This provides an opportunity for participants to re-connect with colleagues from around the state, meet new friends, and network with state and national leaders of the organized blind.  The reception will offer hors d'oeuvres and live music by a blind entertainer.  The evening will close with a lively auction of items donated by supporters from around the state.  NFBF invites the public to the reception and auction.


The key to a successful auction is the quality of saleable merchandise available for bidding.  We would like to invite you to support the effort of the National Federation of the Blind by providing an item for the auction.  In recognition of your support, the auctioneer will credit you by name before the bidding, and we will print your company's contact information in our program.  All support of the National Federation of the Blind is tax-deductible as a contribution to a not-for-profit organization.  NFBF will provide a receipt for your records.


The National Federation of the Blind is the oldest and largest organization of the blind in the United States.  The Federation provides scholarships to blind students, support for those who are blind or losing their eyesight, advocacy for the blind and educational programs for the general public on topics of blindness.  The NFB is not an organization that speaks on behalf of the blind, we are the blind speaking for ourselves.  


I wish to thank you in advance for your consideration and support of the NFBF.  If you have any questions, my contact information is below.  You may also visit our web sites at www.nfb.org and www.nfbflorida.org

Sincerely yours,

Marion Gwizdala, M.S.

1003 Papaya Dr, Tampa, FL  33619

Phone:  813-626-2789  E-mail:  blind411@verizon.net
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